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Monday 4th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Individual Photos 

 

We are pleased to announce that Tulips & Tales Photography, will return to 

take individual photos this term. www.tulipsandtales.com 

 

Thursday 13th October:  Nursery, Reception, Year 2, Year 5 & Year 6 

Friday 14th October:   Year 1, Year 3, & Year 4 

 

We have avoided PE days so children can have their individual photo in their school uniform. 

 

Siblings will have the opportunity to have family photos. However due to differing PE days, 

some children may be in PE kits. 

 

Tulips Photography offers a variety of photos to purchase, including an economical digital 

option, whereby families can purchase the photo to own digitally or print. 

 

In order for photos to be ready for Christmas, Photos will be available to view on the 21st 

October. Last date for ordering on the 20th November. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs Vania Eaglen 

Headteacher 

 


